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July 6, 2018

3:00 p.m.

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Honorable Members of the City Council

FROM:
Council President Aaron L. Bowman, District 3

RE:
Special Committee on the Opioid Epidemic 

In accordance with Council Rule 2.103(a), as President of the Jacksonville City Council I hereby continue the Special Committee on the Opioid Epidemic.
Members: 
Council Member Bill Gulliford, Chair


Council Member Greg Anderson


Council Member Reginald Gaffney


Council Member Tommy Hazouri


Council Member Jim Love


Council Member Scott Wilson

Deadline:
The Special Committee on the Opioid Epidemic will report its findings and recommendations by April 30, 2019.

I would like to thank Council Member Bill Gulliford for chairing this special committee and the members for devoting the necessary attention to this important issue.

ALB/csb

cc:  
Council Members and Staff

        
Cheryl L. Brown, Director/Council Secretary


Jeff Clements, Chief, Research Division


Carol Owens, Chief, Legislative Services Division


Jessica Matthews, Supervisor, Legislative Services Division
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